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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

ATTN

FROM

The Chief
Coastal Resources and Foreshore Management Section

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR A RE-ECHO ON BMB TECHNICAL BULLETIN 
NO. 2022-22

This has reference to the issued BMB Technical Bulletin No. 2022-22 dated May 10, 
2022 “Guide in Mainstreaming the Integrated Coastal Management (ICM) Approach to the 
Local Government Units’ Comprehensive Land Use Plan (CLUP)”.

A national roll out on the said technical bulletin was conducted on July 11-16, 2022 in 
Olongapo, Zambales, however, it was attended only by the participants of the Water Quality 
Training cum Consultation Workshop on the Implementation of Water Quality Monitoring 
within NIPAS Marine Protected Areas.

Considering that this office has a target on Management of Coastal and Marine 
Resources/Areas- Technical Assistance on Integrated Coastal Management (ICM) for CY 2022, 
we would like to request for a face-to-face re-echo on the roll out of the said Technical Bulletin.

The above request would help us to fully understand the guidelines and to properly 
conduct the said target.

For information and consideration.
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